
OAKLAND POLICE COMMISSION 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

April 28, 2021 
6:30 PM 

 
The purpose of the Oakland Police Commission is to oversee the Oakland Police Department to ensure its 
policies, practices, and customs conform to national standards of constitutional policing, and to oversee the 
Community Police Review Agency (CPRA) which investigates police misconduct and recommends discipline. 
 

  

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The April 28, 2022 Oakland Police 

Commission Meeting has been 
cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE: In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, for those requiring special assistance to access 
the videoconference meeting, to access written documents being discussed at the Discipline Committee 
meeting, or to otherwise participate at Commission meetings, please contact the Police Commission’s Chief of 
Staff, Rania Adwan, at radwan@oaklandca.gov for assistance. Notification at least 48 hours before the meeting 
will enable the Police Commission to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to the meeting and 
to provide any required accommodations, auxiliary aids or services. 
 


